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Invitation


Official Re-opening of the

Kakumbi Rural Health Centre

Mfuwe, Thursday, June 14, 2007at 11.00 hrs


Johnny Bell and Grant O’Brien cordially invite you to attend the official re-opening of the Kakumbi Clinic following the recent renovation work.  You are invited to attend the opening ceremony, inspect the two main Clinic buildings and the Ablution Block, and partake of snacks and soft drinks afterwards.  The ceremony will take place in the presence of the Honourable Chief Kakumbi.  Also present will be officials from the Local District, the District Health Board and the members of the Clinic staff.


In order to estimate the numbers attending it would be appreciated if you could reply before June 12 to let us know whether you can attend or not.

R.S.V.P. to Rachel Harris, Mfuwe Lodge or rachelharris35@hotmail.com
We look forward to seeing you there!

Johnny Bell
Grant O’Brien
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